FROM THE DESK OF EDITOR in CHIEF

Dear Fellows

Another quarter has past and we are with a new issue of
our favourite journal. We the editorial team have been
working hard over this period for gradually build up
this journal into one of the most prestigious periodical
of this region. In this regard we have now updated the
information for authors section of the journal. This will
help to improve the quality of the writing as well as
develop an uniform format for articles printed in JBCPS.

(J Bangladesh Coll Phys Surg 2012; 30: 185)

We are also working on developing a reviewer’s
guideline which is almost ready and hope that we will
be able to make it available for you by the next quarter.
In the mean time | would hope that my dear fellows will
be along our side and help us reach our desired goal.

Prof. HAM Nazmul Ahasan
Editor-in-Chief



